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HELPING HANDS
You know the old cliche, "many hands make light work"? This was on my mind as I read an

article about involving people. James 1:22 says, "Be Ye Doers of the Word, And Not Hearers only.""

In other words, be busy about the Lord's work.

have mentioned many times in the past

years about our service to the Lord, and I

wanted to use this newsletter as a tribute to

people who have servants hearts-people
that give themselves for service. We have so many

people that we could use as examples of this and

probably will miss some. The Mitchells are

one example of folks wanting to serve the Lord.

Al & Lois are retired and call Michigan home. All

winter they help us get things ready for spring. It
is such a joy to see them around the property

and to fellowship with them. Al does the mainte-

nance. When not helping Al, Lois prepares meals
for all of the work groups, not to mention,

me! This is one example of using your talents for
the Lord.

For some of you, it is supporting this
ministry. Without your financial gifts, we could

not do these other things. For some of you, it is

planting flowers and gardens, hanging sheet
rock...It is using helping hands to get the job
done. I would like to say a special "thank you" to

everyone that contributes to SMH. Your lives

have been an encouragement to us here. It's

because of you that these missionary families
have a home.

Barbara Bolhouse, Lois Mitchell and Ann George hang wallpaper
border in one of our new homes.

Al and Lois Mitchell are

a tremendous blessing as they do

so many things while here.








